2018 AEC-NRC Bilateral Technical Meeting (BTM)

Time: 6/26/2018~6/27/2018

Venue: 6F Meeting Room, Atomic Energy Council (AEC), Taiwan, R.O.C.

Participants: Chaired by Dr. Shin Chang, Director General of the Department of Nuclear Regulation (DNR), AEC, and Ms. Mary Jane Ross-

Lee, Deputy Director of the Division of Licensing Projects, Office of

Nuclear Reactor Regulation, US NRC. The meeting was joined by NRC's

delegates and AEC's personnel and experts.

Event Highlights:

The 2018 AEC-NRC BTM was held between June 26-27 at the Atomic Energy Council (AEC) in Taiwan. The NRC delegates including Deputy Director Mary Jane Ross-Lee, Ms. Shannon King and Ms. Maureen Conley participated in the meeting. The topics discussed during the meeting including information exchange on nuclear safety regulations, natural disaster safety enhancement practices, decommissioning rule making and regulations, and emergency response practices. The AEC and NRC will continue exchanging technical information and strengthen cooperation through this annual meeting.

